
WILLIAM GEORGE GAUDET, Waveland,.Mississippi, 
P.O. Box 365 advised that to the test of his recollection 
in the early afternoon of September 17, 1963 be picked up 
his travel permit from the Mexican Counsellor's Office at 
the Whitney Bark Euilding in New Orleans. He stated that 
at the time he entered the Mexican Counsellor's Office, 
there were six or seven persons waiting to pick up permits 
and to the best of his recollection, LEE HARVEY OSWALD was 
not one of them. GAUDET further stated that he left New 
Orleans, September 19, 1963 via Pan American Airlines at 
12:00 noon. He stated that he could not recall the flight 
number, but is positive that LEE HARVEY OSWALD was not one 
of the flight passengers in the First Class Section. He 
further stated that he did not observe OSWALD in the Tourist 
Section, although he may have been there. He stated this 
Pan American flight landed in Merida, Mexico and then 
continued on to other Central and South American countries. 
GAUDET stated that he did not actually enter Mexico as he 
was continuing on to the South and Central American countries. 
GAUDET further stated that he could not recall the exact 
date he returned, but that it was approximately three or 
four weeks later. He stated OSWALD was not a passenger on 
the return flight to the United States. 


